
Data Collection: 

 Data collection has been excellent.   
o Version 3 of the FAQs has been circulated for your 

reference 
o Please continue to ask questions so we can continue to 

update the FAQs.   

 Data Clarification Requests (DCRs) have been raised with some 
sites and responses have been great.   

o DCRs will continue to be raised for the remainder of sites 
not yet reviewed.   

o Do feel free to contact us if you have any queries.  

 Please continue to report any other interventional trials 
involving your PICU patients. 
 

Exclusion Logs: 

 Please specify the reason for exclusion if the reason is ‘other’. 

 Do not include patients who have not meet the inclusion criteria. 

 A short stay patient is eligible for the trail.   
o Please ensure that the leaflet is included in an admission 

pack or given out by staff upon admission (this does not 
need to be research staff) to avoid missing anyone. 
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Get in touch 

We’d love to hear from you 
with any comments, 

suggestions or queries you 
may have. Email the NICTU 

on the above address. 

Or give us a ring on     
02890 635 794 and ask to 
speak to a member of the 

SANDWICH Team 

SANDWICH@nictu.hscni.net 

WELCOME TO THE MARCH EDITION OF 
THE SANDWICH TRIAL NEWSLETTER!!! 

 

We’d like to take this opportunity to thank everyone 
for their continued hard work and dedication to the 

SANDWICH Study. 
 

We are delighted to announce that we have recruited *** 813 *** patients to the 

SANDWICH Study so far. Congratulations everyone, keep up the great work! 
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***SANDWICH Site Teleconference*** 

Thank you to all those who dialled in to the last SANDWICH teleconference. We have changed the date 

and time of these teleconferences, please see table below for details.   

 

18 April 18 10.00 
16 May 18 10.00 
20 June 18 10.00 
18 July 18 10.00 
15 Aug 18 10.00 
19 Sep 18 10.00 
17 Oct 18 10.00 
21 Nov 18 10.00 
19 Dec 18 10.00 

 

Teleconference: No. : 0800 917 1950  PIN: 21255225# 

 

SANDWICH SITES 

 

THREE SITES HAVE NOW BEEN RANDOMISED TO THE SANDWICH 

INTERVENTION!! 

Their training dates and first dates for Intervention Data Collection are: 

Sites Training Period 
Begins 

Intervention Data 
Collection Begins 

St George’s Hospital 2nd April 2018 28th May 2018 

Sheffield Children’s 
Hospital 

30th April 2018 25th June 2018 

Great Ormond Street PICU 
and CICU 28th May 2018 23rd July 2018 

The next site will be notified on ***30
th
 March 2018*** 


